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1.  We are holding a canned food drive at Buckland.  Please bring your 
nonperishable food items to school by Friday December 15th.  A box will be 
placed in the front lobby near the Christmas tree for donations.  
 
2.  Buckland t-shirt orders have been extended until Friday.  The order form is on 
the back of this bulletin.  
 
3.  Rada Cutlery orders are due to the PTA by Friday, December 1st.  The orders 
will be ready for pick-up on Friday, December 15th. 
 
4.  Santa will visit our students on Friday, December 1st. 
 
5.  If ANY of your phone numbers have changed or if you have disconnect your 
home phone, please contact the school so the updates can be made in 
Buckland’s data system. 
 
6.  Fall pictures are on sale in the office.  School pictures make great Christmas 
gifts!  
 
7.  Our 2nd grade students will provide the Christmas program on Thursday, 
December 7th in the gym.  A time for the program will be announced. 
 
8.  The students will be released for the Christmas Break at 3:10 PM on Tuesday, 
December 19th.  Classes will resume as usual on Wednesday, January 3rd. 
 

(over) 
 
 

Merry Christmas!! 


